From: Caroline Bryk

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2014 12:12 PM

To: Wilson, Stephanie

Cc: Polhill, Bud; White, Sue; Fontana, Joe; Henderson, Dale; Baechler, Joni; Hubert, Paul

Subject: SP13-039285-350 Oxford Street East

To All Concerned,

I am very disappointed with the building plans for the site on 350 Oxford Street East.

I live in the neighbourhood and feel that it is the best of interest of our city to have any development in this neighbourhood reflect the heritage of the area.

When I was moving to London, I was unimpressed with the unattractive drive along Oxford Street East as I approached the city. Most visitors from out of town enter the city from the airport or from the 401 via Highbury to Oxford Street to get to downtown, Western University, SJHC and LHSC-UC.

We need to make this Oxford East stretch more welcoming and palatable. A strip-mall like building on the corner of Waterloo and Oxford will be another eye-sore.

As a member of the Bishop Hellmuth Community, I strongly oppose the proposed appearance of the development.

Most Sincerely,

Caroline Bryk, MD, CCFP 290 St. James Street London, Ontario N6A 1X3